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From our President Larry Western  
 
Welcome to the first newsletter for the Spring 2019. There are a few things I need to mention in my 
remarks for this newsletter, starting with how pleased I am with how events are shaping up for 2019. 
 
It’s also time to start thinking about your membership dues for the coming fiscal year, June 1 2019 to 
May 31 2020. Please see the membership renewal form for more details. There will also be an 
opportunity to submit the forms and dues ($10 per member) at the Movie and Dinner Event on May 
1 and at the Annual General Meeting (AGM) on June 13. 
 
Also as a reminder, the AGM is a popular event with a lot of members. The window for registering will 
be shorter than with some other events, so don’t hesitate when you see the poster and other 
reminders about it. There is a limit of 150 tickets for the Summer of 69, this year’s most popular hit at 
the VPP. 
 
We have had some limited success in our SLEAC Committee recruiting efforts. We now have a 
Membership director, Carol Barnes, and a Treasurer, Gary Locke. 
However, we are still looking for help with the planning of our events. Now is the time to step forward 
and help out. (Sounds familiar, I know, but we are a great group, have a lot of fun, and don’t bite.) 
 

 

 

Contents:  
 

Page 1 President’s remarks  

Page 2 Did you know?   

Page 3 Coming events  

Page 4 Member news and information  

Page 5 Membership renewals  

Page 6 Membership renewal form    

Page 7 Annual meeting registration 
Page 8 SLEAC committee information  
 

 

 

 

From the Editor:  

Travelling and welcoming a new grandson kept 
us busy this last while. Hope you have all had a 
good winter and are looking forward to a warm 
spring 
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Did you know . . . . . 
 

Over the past 5 years, your support of the SLEAC 50/50 draw has made an outstanding 
contribution to our community! 

 

You have raised nearly $9,000 total in the 50/50 draw, with at least 50% donations going 
directly to our local charities. 

Of course, the other 50% has made some of you very happy too. 
 

Your SLEAC has donated to the following charitable organizations: 
Lambton Elderly Outreach,  Special Olympics,  

Operation Christmas Tree,  St. Joseph’s Hospice,  
Walk So Kids Can Talk,  LCDS,  Goodwill Sarnia, 

Victim Services,  Noelle’s Gift,  Habitat for Humanity, 
Ride Don’t Hide – Canadian Mental Health,  
Standing Oaks,  Women’s Interval Home,  

Huron Boys Home,  Sexual Assault Survivors. 
Sarnia Humane Society,  Harmony for Youth, 

 Pathways Health Centre for Children,  
Boys & Girls Club and 

St. Joseph’s Hospice Children’s Program 

 

The food and/or monetary donations also go to help our community by providing what is 
needed through the following agencies: 
Salvation Army, Forest Contact House, 

St. Vincent de Paul, Inn of the Good Shepherd,  
Petrolia/Wyoming Food Bank and the  

Ontario Student Nutrition Program for our local schools. 
 

Everyone appreciates your support and kindness. Thank you! 
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Coming events – more details to come! 

Mark your calendars 
 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
Movies and a Dinner – May 1 2019 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
Annual meeting June 13, 2019 – see registration form in this newsletter 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Summer event details 
 
Watch for registration info in the June newsletter! 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
Golf tournament – September 19, 2019 at Widder Station – more info in next 
newsletter 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Past events 
 

 

 

Valentine Luncheon  
Friday February 14, 2019 at the Dante Club  
 
Event Co-coordinators:  
Sharron Willock, Larry Western, Gary Locke 

 
50/50 Draw:  
Harmony for Youth 

 

 
Food Collection:  
The Inn of the Good Shepherd 

Sorry, no photos of this event  
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Member News & Information 
 

Has Anything Changed? 
Help us to keep our club records up to date. 
Do you have a new address, phone number or e mail address?  
Send the new information to: 

Carol Barnes 

307 Tawny Rd 

Sarnia, ON, N7S 5K1 

Phone: 519 542-6159 

E-mail: md.sleac@gmail.com 

 

 

Keep us up to date 
When words are hard to say, sometimes a card is the best way to reach out. 
Outreach cards for sympathy and illness can be sent to members or family. 

Please forward this information to Sharon Sharp, 519 383 7578,  
so cards may be sent in a timely manner. Thank you 

 
 

Web site 
Our web site is running and reliable thanks to Ric Cudmore! On the web site are links to photographs, 
events and other information.  
http://sleacweb.ca 
 
 

 

Future Event Registrations  
Cheques must not be dated any later than the cutoff date for an event. Cheques dated for day of 
event will not be accepted. 
 
 

Transportation and accessibility 
Please note that registrations for our events will include a line that you can fill in if transportation is 
needed or if you can provide a ride to the event. The committee members organizing that event will 
make an effort to link those that need a ride and those who can provide one.  
 

For all of us, please remember to watch out for each other and offer assistance if needed to members 
with restricted mobility preferred accessibility.  
 

mailto:md.sleac@gmail.com
tel:(519)%20383-7578
http://sleacweb.ca/
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Time to Renew Your Membership  

 

 Please submit your dues and completed membership form before June in order 
for the club to receive the corporate subsidy for your membership and for you to 

be eligible for membership pricing at upcoming events. 
 

If you do not pay your dues by June you will have to pay the guest price for events 
during the next club fiscal year (June 1 – May 31). 

 

The corporate subsidy is only paid for members who have participated in at least 
one event during the past club fiscal year AND have paid their membership dues 

for the upcoming fiscal year. 

 

You can mail in your membership form and cheque or drop them off at the May 
Movie and Dinner Event. The membership form can be found on the next page or 

using this link:   http://sleacweb.ca/membership_registration_renewal 
 

 

 

http://sleacweb.ca/membership_registration_renewal
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Membership Renewal Form  
 
Memberships are due June 1, 2019 for the 2019 –2020 club year that begins June 1, 2019.  

Mail the form below and your cheque to: 

Carol Barnes 

307 Tawny Rd 

Sarnia, ON, N7S 5K1 

E-mail: md.sleac@gmail.com  

Phone: 519 542-6159 

 

To help make the processing of your membership payment more efficient, please 

1. Make your cheque payable to SLEAC 

2. If completing this form before June 1st, date your cheque June 1st.  If completing this form after 

June 1st, put the current date on your cheque.  

3. Include your current e-mail address on the form if you wish to receive reminders and club news via e-mail 

4. Return this completed page with your membership payment 

 

Membership Renewal Information  
(Please complete all sections of the form so that we can ensure our records are correct)  
Membership Year: June 1, 2019 - May 31, 2020  
 
 
Annuitant Name: _________________________________________ (first name commonly used)  

 
 
Spouse / Partner Name: ___________________________________ (first name commonly used)  

 
 
Address:  _____________________________________  
 

_____________________________________  
 
_____________________________________  

 
Phone number: ___________________________  
 
 
E-mail: ___________________________________________  
 
 
How would you like to receive the Club newsletter?  
The club strongly suggests receiving your newsletter by email to save on mailing costs  

I would like to receive the newsletter by E-mail______ or regular mail ______  
 
Membership dues: ______ memberships @ $10/person = Total $ ___________  

 
  



Sarnia Lambton Esso Annuitant Club Newsletter                                                        sleacweb.ca 

2019 Annual Meeting 
Victoria Playhouse & Petrolia Legion 

Thursday June 13, 2019 

Registration must be received by May 10, 2019    Only 150 show tickets are available 

Begin your day at 1:00 pm June 13 at the Victoria Playhouse, Petrolia 
Agenda 
    Arrive at Playhouse to register at 1:00 pm for Summer of 69                        
    Show starts at 2:00 pm                                     
    Annual meeting starts at the Legion 4:30 to 5:00 pm                                                                          
    Dinner follows Annual Meeting 

 
Petrolia Legion Menu  
 Roast beef dinner  

 Mashed potatoes, Gravy  

 Vegetables  

 Pie for dessert  

 Tea and coffee  

 

Food drive for the  
Petrolia Food Bank 
 
50 / 50 Draw Charity 
Rebound 
 

 
Send registration and cheque to: 

 Tim Mondoux 

211 Michigan Ave.                                          Make cheques payable to: S.L.E.A.C. 

Point Edward ON N7V 1E7                                        
Member prices 

Show and dinner per member $42 

Dinner only, per member $10  

Guest prices 
Show and dinner per guest $72 

Dinner only, per guest $20  

Memberships for the June 2019 to May 2020 will be available at the AGM 
 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

2019 Play and Annual Meeting - Petrolia  

Name:  member/guest Show and dinner 
 

Dinner only 
 

 
 
 

   

 
 
 

   

Total 
 

   

 

Do you need transportation assistance? 
 

 

Can you provide transportation for someone else? 
 

 

Do you have any special dietary needs? 
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Club 

 

2019 - 2020 Committee 

 
President: Larry Western  519-542-9481  

Vice president: Tim Mondoux 519-491-9891 

Past president: Sharron Willock 519-542-4952 

Secretary/Outreach: Sharon Sharp 519-383-7578  

Treasurer: Gary Locke 519-869-6336  

Event Planning and 
communications 

Alan Day 
Jim Snyder 
Sam Donato 
Rakesh Mehra 
Ralph Henry 
Doug Robinson 
Ron Pask 
Lynn Hyatt 

519-542-1517  
519-330-4195 
519-542-8471  
519-541-0678 
519-383-0156 
519-869-8818 
519 331-7285 
519-337-6867 

Membership: Carol Barnes 519 542-6159 

Webmaster Ric Cudmore 519-331-1583 

Communications: Jim Snyder 519-330-4195 

 

Our next executive meeting will be June 20, 2019 at 10 a.m.  
At IOL Training Centre, 252 Chippewa St. Sarnia, Ontario  

Our web site is http://sleacweb.ca  
Please let any of the executive know of anything you would like to have discussed 

  
 

  

  
 

  

    

 

 


